
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 4th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Own clothes day for Children in Need – Friday 19th November 2021 
 
The school council have chosen to support BBC Children in Need as our school’s 
autumn charity. The money raised will help to fund thousands of local charities 
and projects supporting young people across the UK.  
 
On Friday 19th November the children are invited to wear something yellow, 
something spotty or just come dressed in their own clothes to celebrate the day.  
 
We would be grateful if you could donate £1 for your child to take part in the non-
uniform day: 
 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid
=4944 
 
Please only make donations through the ParentPay link above, as cash donations 
will not be accepted. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t not hesitate to contact myself or your class 
rep. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Newman 
Year 6 YGL 
School Learning Council Lead 
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